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19 April 2020 

Deanne August 
Neonatal Skin Special Interest Group 
(Provisional) 

   

Dear Deanne, 

Re: Granting of provisional status for a Neonatal Skin SIG 

Thank you for submitting an application to develop a new special interest group focussed on neonatal skin 
care.  

Your application was reviewed by the National Executive Committee on 13 April 2020 and is approved for 
an initial year of operation. 

Your proposed secretary, Karen New, will set up your SIG email and issue you a template for the SIG, and 
other administrative assistance. 

On the anniversary of the date on this letter you will be required to submit a report on your activity and 
progress in this provisional year, as outlined in your application. This report will determine whether the 
SIG is granted continuing status. 

The National Executive Committee wishes you success in your endeavours. Please contact me or any of 
the Executive Committee members if you require help or advice at any point. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

  

Shelley Reid 

ACNN Secretary 
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